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J 10 Kennedy Dr. Business Phone AUG 17

Harvard, Illinois 60033 815-943-7034
STATE OF ILLINOIS

August 13, 2004 Pollution Control Board

Ms. Dorothy Gunn
Clerk of Board
Ill. Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St. Suite 11—500
Chicago, Ii 60601

RE: Jo’Lyn Corp/Falcon Waste & Recycling, Inc.
Petition for Adjusted Standard
AS 04—02

Ms. Gunn;

We are writing to support theaadjusted standard petition submitted
by Jo’Lyn/Falcon named above.

They are using granulated bituminous shingle material from
shingle manufacturers to make a product, Eclipse Dust Control,
to pave driveways, paths, parking and feed lots.

Granulated bituminous shingle material is a clean material left
over from the shingle manufacturing process. It is not post
consumer or from shingle tear—off.

We have a driveway made of this material and it has performed
well for several years.

We urge the Illinois Pollution Control Board to grant their
petition for adjusted standard.

S 9i.ce rely,4
Roy Hunt, President

CC:Mr. John Kim
Division of legal Counsel
I. E.P.A.
1021 N. Grand Ave. East
P0 Box 19.276
Springfield, Il 62794—9276


